
Monday Musings
December 3, 2018
1. ACS Hour of Code – TONIGHT
2. AAEOP Canned Food Drive
3. NCAE NCBT Boot Camp
4. DLL Kindness Challenge Recap
5. AHS Students Sign Letters of Intent
6. Senior Holiday Lunch – Help us spread the word! 
7. Advanced Placement Scholar Celebration
8. ACS Holiday Concerts
9. Staff Condolences
10. Marsh and Conville Reunite at NAMS!
11. Cheerleading Competition Recap
12. AHS DECA Students Place in Regional Competition 

ACS Hour of Code – TONIGHT
Asheboro City Schools will host Hour of Code tonight from 5-7 
p.m. in the media center at Asheboro High School. Hour of 
Code is an introduction to computer science, designed to 
demystify computer coding. The event will demonstrate that 
anyone – from third graders to seniors in high school - can 
learn coding basics. Please share this information with your 
students! We look forward to seeing you this evening!

AAEOP Canned Food Drive Kick-Off
The Asheboro Association of Educational Office 
Professionals (AAEOP) is collecting canned food 
and non-perishable items for our local food banks 
this holiday season! Please donate items at any 
Asheboro City Schools location. Bring in your 
canned goods by Wednesday, December 5th. 

ACS Hour of Code n Monday, December 3, 5-7 p.m. n AHS Media Center

NCAE NBC Boot Camp
The North Carolina Association of Educators (NCAE) National Board 
Certification (NBC) Network invites you to attend the annual winter 
NBC Boot Camp January 31 - February 2, 2019. Initial and renewal 
NBC candidates will be provided an opportunity to work on 
components, gain access to trained NCAE NBC coaches, and critique 
written products. Candidates are in the driver’s seat at Boot Camp! 
Boot Camp begins with dinner and a keynote address on January 
31st. The agenda for Friday and Saturday is candidate-driven and will 
conclude by 3 p.m. on Saturday.



DLL Kindness Challenge Recap
Students at Donna Lee Loflin Elementary School participated in the 
30-day Kindness Challenge and celebrated the completion of the 
challenge two weeks ago.  After completing class lessons, students 
gave paper chain links to each other to represent their random acts 
of kindness. The links were collected over the 30-day period and 
now they are stretched throughout the entire school building. 

AHS Students Sign Letters of Intent
Last Tuesday, Asheboro High School students Trevor Marsh and Michael 
Smith signed National Letters of Intent to participate in interscholastic 
sports at the college level. Mr. Marsh signed to play baseball with UNC-
Wilmington and Mr. Smith signed to wrestle for Belmont Abbey College 
in Charlotte, NC.  

Advanced Placement Scholar Celebration 
You are invited to join us for the Advanced Placement Scholar 
Celebration on Wednesday, December 19th in the media center 
at Asheboro High School at 4 p.m. This year we will recognize all 
AP Scholars from the 2017-18 school year! 

Senior Holiday 

Lunch 2018

Help Us Spread the 

Word
We’ll host the annual 
Senior Holiday Luncheon 
for Asheboro citizens, age 
60 or older next 
Wednesday in the multi-
purpose room 
(auditorium) at 12 p.m. 

ACS Holiday Concerts
NAMS Winter Band December 4 7:30 p.m. NAMS Theater
SAMS Chorus December 10 7 p.m. Central Methodist
AHS Chorus December 11 7:30 p.m. First Presbyterian 
SAMS Band December 17 7:30 p.m. SAMS Gymn
AHS Band Concert December 18 7:30 p.m. TBD

Staff Condolences
Please keep Holly White and her family in your 
thoughts and prayers. Ms. White’s father-in-law passed 
away on Thanksgiving Day. 



Marsh and Conville Reunite at NAMS
Asheboro High School student-athlete Trevor Marsh stopped by North 
Asheboro Middle School last week to see his former elementary teacher, 
Mrs. Tiffany Conville. Mrs. Conville gave Mr. Marsh spirit wear as he 
heads off attend UNC-Wilmington next year. Congratulations to Trevor 
and Mrs. Conville for demonstrating the supportive relationship our 
teachers have with our students. Go Blue Comets!

Cheerleading Competition Recap
North Asheboro Middle School extends appreciation to the Asheboro 
High School cheerleaders for showing their support this past weekend at 
the Randolph Cheer Competition. Also pictured are the cheerleaders 
from North and South Asheboro Middle Schools celebrating together at 
the conclusion of the competition. NAMS sends a big shout out to SAMS 
for placing third. Congratulations SAMS!



AHS DECA Students Place in Regional Competition
Asheboro High School DECA participated in the 2018 DECA Marketing Career 

Development Conference on Thursday, Nov. 29, 2018 in the downtown Marriott in 

Winston-Salem.  50 DECA students competed in five different marketing areas:  Apparel 

and Accessories Marketing; Principles of Marketing; Quick Serve and Restaurant 

Marketing; Retail Merchandising Marketing; and Sports and Entertainment Marketing.  

Trophy and Medallion Winners:

Quick Serve Restaurant Management:

1st Place Finalist:  Atiyya Muhammed  - 1st Place Trophy and Medalist

Finalist:  Emily Jones, Atiyya Muhammed

Top Test Scores: Chloe Smith, Atiyya Muhammad

Top Role Plays: Sky Nunn, Atiiya Muhammed

Apparel and Accessories Marketing:

Finalist:  Allyson Russell

Top Test Scores: Allyson Russell, Leah Reid, Julie Lewis, Makayla Santos

Top Role Plays: Sydney Cox, Avery Gosselin

Principles of Marketing:

Top Role Play:  Jordan Barrett-Riggins

Retail Merchandising Series:

Top Test Scores: Anuragh Sriram, Arvin Singh

76% of the AHS DECA students were proficient and may advance to the State DECA 

Competition level.  


